
 

 

  

 

Water Contract 1274 – Carrollton Avenue and Vicinity 
Water Main Replacements  

January 4, 2024 
 

To Whom it May Concern, 

Below is the project construction status update. 

 

Work in Progress: 

 Water main work for the project has been completed. 

 Working on punch list items.  

Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) Notice 

If an ADA Accommodation is needed during the construction, please contact: 

Valorie LaCour, DOT ADA Compliance Division, ADA Coordinator 

443-202-5446 (Cell) 

Valorie.lacour@baltimorecity.gov 
 

We hope this provides insights for upcoming work as we strive to timely and safely complete this project.  

If you have any questions, please email at Christopher.Munroe@baltimorecity.gov. Additional information 

and resources are also available on our website https://publicworks.baltimorecity.gov/. 

 

    Sincerely, 

 

Christopher Munroe 

Project Manager 

DPW, Office of Engineering and Construction  

Christopher.Munroe@Baltimorecity.gov 
Mobile: 802-598-1155

 

 

 

  

BRANDON M. SCOTT, Mayor 
Richard J. Luna, Interim Director 

Abel Wolman Municipal Building,  

6th Floor 200 N. Holliday Street 

Baltimore, Maryland 21202 

Chris Munroe


